
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF GATHERING 

OF  

FERNANDINA BEACH 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Fernandina Beach 
City Attorney will be giving a New Commissioner 

Orientation on Wednesday, January 2, 2019 at 5:00 
P.M. in the Commission Chambers located at 204 Ash 

Street. One or more Commissioners will be in 
attendance. 

 

For additional information regarding this meeting, you may 
contact the City Attorney’s Office at (904) 310-3275. 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THIS IS NOT A MEETING OF THE FERNANDINA BEACH CITY 
COMMISSION COVERED UNDER FLORIDA STATUTE SUNSHINE LAW, SECTION 286.011. 
ACCORDINGLY, MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC MAY OR MAY NOT HAVE ACCESS 
DEPENDING UPON THE TYPE AND PLACE OF GATHERING.  THIS IS A COURTESY 
NOTICE OF GATHERING TO THE PUBLIC THAT TWO OR MORE COMMISSION 
MEMBERS WILL GATHER BUT WILL NOT TAKE ANY OFFICIAL ACTION ON ANY ITEM 
THAT WILL FORESEEABLY COME BEFORE THE CITY COMMISSION. 


